
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
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Equal By 30 
 
Start Date:  September 5, 2023 
End Date:  September 12, 2023 
Nunavut-wide 60 sec         
 
The Government of Nunavut is proud to join the Government of Canada and provincial 
and territorial counterparts by signing onto the “Equal by 30” campaign.   

“Equal by 30” is a global effort to close the gender gap and promote the inclusion of 
women and under-represented groups in the clean energy workforce.  

The Government of Nunavut is committed to the principles outlined in the “Equal by 30” 
campaign aimed at addressing inequalities in the workforce. This includes supporting all 
efforts to increase Inuit representation, both women and men, across all levels of 
employment within our public service.  

For more information on the “Equal by 30 Campaign,” please visit: www.equalby30.org 

### 
 
 
Media Contact:  
 
Lekan Thomas 
Manager of Communications Education and Outreach 
Environment 
867-975-7761 
Lthomas8@gov.nu.ca  

http://www.equalby30.org/
mailto:Lthomas8@gov.nu.ca

